West & Central Practice Based Commissioning Group

22nd January 2008
Re:
Prostate Cancer and Coeliac Disease LES
To members of the PBC Governance Committee

Dear Members

I am sorry that I cannot be with you to present my locality’s new local enhanced service (LES) specifications but I am already booked to attend the Herts and Beds cardiac network meeting at Lister Hospital. These specifications have been well thought out and have been backwards and forwards to those involved in the formative work, including relevant consultants. It is very difficult to get everything absolutely correct but I hope you will feel that we have done a good enough job.

I feel that both these services will enhance the care of patients suffering from these either of these conditions. The conditions are common enough to warrant a special LES but not so common to de-stabilise anything. The LES for prostate cancer is particularly pertinent because – as medical members of the committee will know – there is increasing evidence that androgen reducing therapy has the effect of increasing patients’ risk of other diseases. Recent trial data has shown that patients are at increased risk of diabetes, heart disease and osteoporosis.

I am grateful to you for considering these applications and I very much hope that you will find them favourable.

Very best wishes

Yours sincerely
Michael Baverstock

Dr Michael W. J. Baverstock
Executive Chairman

West and Central PBC Locality

Delegated PCT lead for Cardiology and Respiratory Medicine

c/o Locality PBC Office
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